
California Area re:Generations Meeting 

August 18, 2023 

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Rosemary Capanna.  

In attendance were: Rosemary Capanna, Pamela Chiedor, Karen Swartz, Lisa Buday, Frank Kurtik, 

and Christopher Sepesy. 

Various design options for the Viola Liuzzo plaque were discussed since the cost of a cast 

aluminum plaque has gone up. We raised over $2600 for it but that won’t be enough. We are looking 

into HDU (high dynamic urethane) as a cost-e9ective alternative.  

Rose made a call to Neil Henehan, at the Mon Valley Career Center, about having their students 

restore the ticket booth. He lives in Cal and recalls seeing the ticket booth behind the Historical 

Society. Neil’s very excited about it and says he already has ideas. We’ll discuss more as we go 

along. They’ll assess the booth, do drawings, etc.  

Lisa made a motion to adjourn.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Karen Swartz, Secretary 

 


